
 

 

 

 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM                Recreation Department 
 

 

 

Sanibel is and shall remain a barrier island sanctuary 

City Council Meeting Date: August 19, 2025 
 

   

To:   City Council 

From:  Andrea Miller, Recreation Director 

  Paula McMichael, AICP, Planning Director 

Date:   August 5, 2025 

 
 

 SUBJECT:  Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee (PARC) Ranking of 2024 Shared Use 
Path (SUP) Master Plan Extensions and Enhancements 
 
BACKGROUND: City Council accepted the 2024 update to the Shared Use Path Master Plan 
at their June 4, 2024, meeting and directed that PARC prepare a priority list of path extensions 
and enhancements based on the recommendations of the report. At the April 24th and May 15th 
PARC meetings, members were provided the master plan document along with the 
appendices that detail the suggested extensions and enhancements.  
 
The Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee’s rankings and recommendations for future 
consideration are attached. This information will be available on the city’s website for the 
Shared Use Path Master Plan as an addendum to the 2024 Master Plan.  
 
The City Council should consider directing Staff to study the feasibility of the recommended 
SUP extension and enhancement projects. 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: N/A 
 
 

 RECOMENDED ACTION: Discussion and direction  


